
 

2nd December 2022 

 

As we enter the final week for the students at Emmanuel for the year, we would 
like to congratulate them on a year of incredible resilience as they have 
bounced back from the COVID affected years. They have embraced school life 
and the opportunities presented to them with great enthusiasm. 
 
  
Last week, we acknowledged high achievement in the College with the annual 
Celebration of Excellence evening held at ‘The Atrium’ at Flemington 
Racecourse, where students received awards for excellence in all facets of 
school life. We congratulate all students who achieved personal bests this year 
and who strove for improvements whenever they could. 
  
 
Excitement is rising for the students commencing in Year 7, 2023 with the 
Orientation Morning held this week. Students came along and met new friends, 
learned which house and homeroom they will be in and met their teachers all 
while learning a little more about life at the College. We are very much looking 
forward to all 448 of them starting life at Emmanuel at our two campuses next 
year. 
 
  
The College community would like to wish you all a safe and enjoyable festive 
season and look forward to seeing you at events in 2023. 
 
  

                                      


